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Principal’s Report: 
 

Book Week will be celebrated on Thursday. We will 

begin with a short assembly and costume parade 

followed by a free sausage sizzle for students and 

visitors. At around 1:30 the Book Fair will open in 

the library and parents and students are welcome 

to browse and buy. Students can dress up as a 

character from a book, they can wear their 

costume to school if it’s not too difficult to get 

around in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 2nd September Bribbaree Public School 

have kindly invited us to join them for a BBQ and 

games afternoon in memory of Paulie. A note will 

be going home today with more details and a 

permission slip that needs signing. 

With the exception of COVID absences, our overall 

attendance is beginning to pick up. Parents are 

making a concerted effort to get their children to  

  Tuesday, 23rd August, 2022 

 

 
 
 
 

Please Come to Our Bookfair 

Left to right:  Clem, Kate and Jane are all looking forward to our 2022 Bookweek & Bookfair Celebrations. 
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school every day. As of today, a note will be sent 

home for parents to explain any absences without 

explanation. Thanks to those parents that keep in 

touch with the school and let us know why your 

child is absent. 

The COVID is still lurking around our school, and 

we now have the fabulous Mrs Millar out. Hopefully 

she will make a speedy recovery and be back next 

week. Please keep testing your children especially 

if they have symptoms. Please let the school know 

if you need more tests. 

The school had a phone call from a parent this 

morning informing us that their child had a tick on 

their head. This is not a common occurrence 

around this area, I’m guessing it’s because of the 

wet conditions. Ticks don’t spread like head lice 

but can be painful and a problem if not detected. 

Keep an eye on your children and pets. 

 
Kate Johnson - Principal 

 

 

 

  

___________ 

Bookweek Characters from 

previous years. 
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SCHOOL INFORMATION 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM 3 - 2022 

WEEK   6 

Monday, August, 22nd  
  
   
Tuesday, August, 23rd  
    

Wednesday, Aug. 24th  Canteen  

 
Thursday, August, 25th Bookweek Parade - 12.45 pm, 
 followed by a sausage sizzle, 
 then our Bookfair in the Library. 
  
 
Friday, August, 26th  

WEEK   7 

 
Monday, August, 29th  
  
   
Tuesday, August, 30th  
    

Wednesday, Aug. 31st  Canteen  

 
 

Thursday, Sept. 1st Healthy Harold Visit to QPS 
 Postponed until Life Ed. Staff 
 are available.  
 
Friday, Sept. 2nd  Bribbaree Public School  
  B.B.Q. (in Memory of  

 Paul Harris), Gymnastics and 
 other activities afternoon. 

  

WEEK   8 

 
Monday, Sept. 5th  
  
   
Tuesday, Sept. 6th  
    

Wednesday, Sept. 7th  Canteen  

 
 

Thursday, Sept. 8th 
  
 
Friday, Sept. 9th  Bland Sports Carnival 
  Quandialla Public School 
 
  (Back-up date:  23/09/2022) 
 

SCHOOL CANTEEN 

Canteen operates each Wednesday. 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER – TERM 3 -  2022 

 

20th July Kacie Cattle Week 1 

 

  

27th July Rachael Hennessy Week 2 

 

  

  3rd August Amanda Daley Week 3 

 

  

10th August Sarah Ryan Week 4 

 

  

17th August Catia Nowlan Week 5 

 

  

24th August Kacie Cattle Week 6 

 

  

31st August Bronwyn Morley Week 7 

 

  

  7th Sept Rachael Hennessy Week 8 

 

  

14th Sept Amanda Daley Week 9 

 

  

21st Sept Sarah Ryan Week 10 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

  

  

BELL TIMES 

9.00 am – 11.00 am Morning session  

11.00 am – 11.25 am RECESS  

11.25 am – 1.00 pm Mid session  

1.00 pm – 1.50 pm K – 6 LUNCH  

1.50 pm – 3.10 pm Afternoon session  

3.10 pm SCHOOL FINISHES  

 

 

CLAIMING THE DATE: 
 

Presentation Day 2022  

Tuesday, 13th December, 2022 
 

Commencing at 9.30 a.m. 
 

https://www.pngall.com/award-png/download/54530
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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Q\ 

Quandialla Public School 

BOOK FAIR 
 

Thursday, 25th August, 2022 
 

• Bookweek Parade – 12.45 pm 

• Sausage Sizzle after the Parade 

• Followed by our BookFair in the Library. 
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HELPERS FOR THE CARNIVAL 
To be returned by Friday, 26th August, 2022 

 
I am available to help at the Bland Sports Carnival on Friday 9th September, 2022 at  
Quandialla Public School sports oval. 
 
My preferences are:      

    Gate Entry ________ 
    (Start of Day) 

 
 Timekeeping ________  Long Jump ________ 
 
 High Jump ________  Discus ________ 
 
 Shotput ________  Infant Novelties ________ 
 
 Ball Games ________  Judges ________ 
 
 Starter ________  Relay Changes: ________ 
 
 

 Please number first 2 preferences ONLY, with 1 being first choice) 
 
 
 Name:  _____________________________________             Date:  ______________________ 
 
 

Contact Phone Number:  ________________________________ 

Collecting Admission Fees: 

BLAND SPORTS CARNIVAL 
Quandialla Public School 

 
Friday, 9th September, 2022 

 

HELPERS REQUIRED 
FOR THE 2022 CARNIVAL 

____________________________________ 
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       BREAD BAGS WANTED       

 

Grenfell Preschool & LDC and Weddin Mobile Preschool Service will be participating in Wonder Bread 
Bag Recycling Rewards Program. 
We will be collecting bread bags (any brand) until September 2022 to reduce soft plastic waste in our 
community and also be in the running for some amazing resources.  
 
We will have collection points at: 
 

     Grenfell Preschool & LDC Centre 
35 Forbes Street, Grenfell  
 

     Weddin Mobile Preschool - Caragabal Site 
Caragabal Public School 
4 Marsden Street, Caragabal 
 
 

 

 

 

     Weddin Mobile Preschool -  
      Quandialla Site 
      Quandialla Public School 
      2 Third Street, Quandialla 
 

Grenfell Pre-School 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WANTED: 
 

Quandialla Public School 
Uniforms 

 for our School Clothing supplies. 
 

If you have any Uniforms in 
 Good, Clean Condition, 

 that you no longer require, 
please leave items at the front office 

 during school hours. 
 

 

 

BOOKFAIR 
 

in our School Library 
 

Thursday,  

25th August, 2022  

 

 

 

 

 

 

1.30 pm 
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100 YEARS OF BIMBI 
CENOTAPH 

 SATURDAY 27 AUGUST 2022 11:00 am – 4:00 pm 

On the 27th August 1922 members of the Bimbi 
community and visitors gathered in Bimbi to dedicate 
the newly erected WW1 monument. 

Exactly 100 years later a public Centenary 
Commemoration will be held at Bimbi Cenotaph, 
Grenfell, New South Wales (site adjacent the RFS fire 
shed), doors open 11.00 am cuppa’s available. 

11.15 am a Bimbi Cemetery walk will commence at 
which a poppy will be placed on the graves of all 
known soldiers by RSL personnel, 12.30 - 2.00 pm 
sausage sizzle available, 2.30 pm Official Ceremony 
commences.   

Please contact Robert Reeves 0425 222 622 for more 
details. 

(Article taken from Weddin Shire Council News). 

 

 

 

 

 


